
 
April 27, 22 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger  

Chair        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515  

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for the Anna Maria College project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Anna Maria College located at 50 Sunset Ln, Paxton, MA 

01612. The funding would to upgrade the clinical simulation lab for nursing, paramedic, and 

other health professional training and education. With AMC serving as a leader in the region for 

training and producing qualified health professionals, this funding request will benefit the 

community by ensuring that we can continue serving the region’s growing medical workforce 

needs. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

  

 
 

Sincerely,  

James P. McGovern  
 


